
St. Cecilia’s Public School 
“Each Step takes one higher in the ladder” 

 
At the onset of the summer break 2019 for teaching faculty, an enriching and empowering 

workshop was conducted by resource person Ms. Vandan Tandon on 25.5.19 for teachers of 

classes I to XII. The objective of the interactive session was achieved effectively as the 

journey of a teacher to become a mentor for his/her students was elaborated by the 

speakers. 

The changes in Sociology, the dilemmas and stress of modern childhood, the concerns of 

parents were taken up elaborately in the session. The teachers were encouraged to search 

for definite positive outcomes and solutions. The need of continuous and constant 

upgradation in teaching methodology , empathetic approach in handling sensitive students 

were talked about for bringing an internal change in the students. 

The workshop was a wonderful eye opener as the teachers realized that they are indeed the 

torchbearers in the life of their students in the journey of education. 


